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Protecting workers from hot environments shouldn't even be questioned, it should just be a given! 

New Mexico is stifling in the hot months and dangerous for workers! People who work in other
businesses where it gets too hot, some restaurants, car repair shops and more deserve strong
protections to safely do their jobs! 

Make these protections,law, so these workers health and lives aren't endangered further!


